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REGINA COELI ANGLO-CHINESE KINDERGARTEN (SECOND BRANCH)

Arrangements on “Vaccine Bubble” 29/01/2022

Dear Parents,

The Government announced on 4 January 2022 that the implementation of
“vaccine bubble” arrangement would be expanded to cover more venues from 24
February 2022 and schools would be covered in the “vaccine bubble” arrangement. The
Education Bureau (EDB) mentioned in our letter of 11 January 2022 that we would inform
schools of the details of the “vaccine bubble” arrangement.

Starting from 24 February 2022, save for those exempted, all teaching and
non-teaching staff, persons providing on-campus services and visitors of kindergartens,
primary and secondary schools (including special schools and the boarding sections and
schools offering non-local curriculum), and private schools offering non-formal curriculum
(commonly known as “tutorial schools”) will be required to present vaccination records of
at least the first dose of COVID-19 vaccine prior to their entry into school premises.
Teachers or school staff directly employed by schools who have received only one dose of
vaccination should receive the second dose of vaccination during the period within eight
weeks after 24 February 2022 (i.e. have received the second dose before 21 April 2022).

The Government is introducing enhancements to the “LeaveHomeSafe” and the QR
Code Verification Scanner applications to facilitate premises to ascertain the vaccination
status of visitors. Details on how the concerned venues, including schools, can use the
applications will be announced shortly. For the time being, we request schools to
promptly set up QR codes for “LeaveHomeSafe”. All teaching and non-teaching staff,
persons providing on-campus services and other visitors to a school should use the
mobile application each time they enter school premises by 24 February and thereafter
(except for exempted personnel to use “LeaveHomeSafe”). Students entering school
premises can be exempted.



